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NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET

	 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the ensuing 
year of 2017 has been submitted to the DENVER 14TH STREET GENERAL 
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT (“District”). Such proposed budget will be 
considered at a meeting and public hearing of the City Council of the City and 
County of Denver to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, November 21, 2016, in 
Council Chambers, Room 450 of the City and County Building, 1437 Bannock 
Street, Denver, Colorado. 

	 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the District will also consider approval 
of a 2017 Work Plan, consider the imposition of Capital and Maintenance 
Charges and approve a mill levy for the 2017 Fiscal Year at the meeting and 
public hearing. 

	 A copy of the proposed 2017 budget is available for public inspection at 
the offices of Beth Moyski, Senior Manager, 511 16th Street, Suite 200, Denver, 
Colorado.  Any interested elector within the District may, at any time prior to 
final adoption of the 2017 budget, file or register any objections thereto.

	 Dated: November 10, 2016

�DENVER 14TH STREET GENERAL 
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

By: /s/ Rick Kron                                  
General Counsel
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